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The PCPS “What is Public Health?” stand at the  

Southampton Science and Engineering Festival was 

very well received. We started off with a worrying  

moment in the morning while setting up as we were 

located very close to a stand with a dinosaur model 

that we were fairly convinced we could not compete 

with.  

However, we had a constant stream of visitors at the 

stand throughout the day with several particularly 

busy moments. The taste test “Yum Edible Swaps” 

was very successful and definitely provided some 

food for thought. We gathered a lot of post-it notes 

on what people thought Public Health is, along with 

some engaging conversations.  

Huge thanks to the main organisers of the Stand: 

Nida Ziauddeen and Robin Poole, and a special 

thank you to Paul Roderick for his help on the day. 
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